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Ohio HB 192 Opponent Testimony 

 

Ohio HB 192 is not fit to go any further in the state legislature.  It is so 

poorly written that, if passed, it could prohibit current legal and needed 

actions that local governments now do.  It opens a lot of loopholes 

waiting for expensive and unnecessary court actions.  A "NO" vote is 

appropriate. 

 


